
dLCV’s Public Awareness and Goals Committee met on 7/8/24.  
 
Present at the meeting were Harry, Sean, Angela, with Robert providing dLCV 
staff support. Committee Members Cameron and Kennedy provided feedback via 
e-mail ahead of the meeting, as they were unable to attend.  
 
The Committee had a robust and lengthy discussion of the results of the annual 
public input survey, goals and focus areas for FY 25, and FY 25 targeted 
underserved and unserved populations. 
 
Per unanimous decision of the Members attending, the Committee recommends 
adoption of the attached draft of the FY 25 Goals and Focus Areas. The 
Committee also recommends that we continue to target the Hispanic community 
and children and youth in foster and kinship care as our underserved and 
unserved groups. We have made progress serving these groups, but still have 
work to do to strengthen our impact.  
 


